
 

 

  

L E T T E R  O F  A C C E P T A N C E  

 

PETER PAUL S. HERRERA 

Iloilo National High School 

Luna St., La Paz, Iloilo City 

Iloilo, Philippines 

 

 

February 6, 2024 

 

 

DR. JOSELITO F. VILLARUZ 

University President 

West Visayas State University 

La Paz, Iloilo City 

 

 

Dear Dr. Villaruz, 

 

This letter is in response to the Scholarship grant offered by West Visayas State University – Main 

Campus. It is my great pleasure to accept the scholarship for editors-in-chief. 

 

I would like to thank you for this good chance to attend your university in full scholarship. I plan 

to pursue my undergraduate studies at your university with the degree in Political Science. I have 

long-term personal and educational goals. Thanks to this scholarship grant that I will now be able 

to move forward in my pursuit of these dreams.  

 

Attached in this letter is the signed copy of the contract you sent along with the required documents 

for the scholarship. I have read and understood the terms written on the contract. Please let me 

know if there is anything else I need to do at this point. I understand that I will receive the 

scholarship funds within the next month. Thank you again for this significant honor. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

PETER PAUL S. HERRERA 

Editor-in-Chief 

Iloilo National High School Pub 


